Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: crestonfire@telus.net

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 4:36 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Bruce Mabin

Organization
Creston Fire Rescue

Email
crestonfire@telus.net

Address

P.O. Box 1339

Creston, British Columbia VOB 1GO0
Canada

Comments

We wish that cylinders meet an approved standard independent of SCBA ensemble. As long as the
cylinders are built to the same standard, the fact that the SCBA manufacturer's name is on the cylinder
makes no difference to the performance and would save the taxpayers in the end and also allow for
departments to access more back up cylinders for their members.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.




